
 

 
Sean Adams's Letter of Resignation 
 

 
From: Sean Adams <sadams@lpsd.com> 
Date: Wed, Jan 17, 2024 at 4:19 PM 
Subject: Sean Adams's Letter of Resignation 
To: Bill Cornell <bcornell@lpsd.com>, Ed Lester <elester@lpsd.com> 
 
 
Hello, 
 
This is my letter of resignation from Lake and Peninsula School District employment, with no 
intention to sign the contract to return for the school year 2024 - 2025. 
 
Thank you for the amazing opportunity, and I wish you all the greatest success for the future.  
 
Blessings and best regards, 
 
Sean Adams. 
 
 
 
-- 
Bill Cornell 
Assistant Superintendent- Director of Personnel 
Lake and Peninsula School District 
907-571-7333 (Cell) 
907-571-1211 
 
Confidentiality Notice:  This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the 
intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information.  Any unauthorized 
review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient(s), please 
contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. 

 

 


